
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: February 4, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Purchase of Budgeted New Equipment, Jed Tate, Landfill Manager 

RECOMMENDATION: Consideration and Approval of 2026 Freightliner 114SD Plus  

 

SUMMARY 

Consideration and approval from the San Juan County Commissioners for a new 2026 Freightliner 

114SD Plus. There were 4 proposals received.  We would like to propose accepting the bid from 

Premier Truck Group/Freightliner of Utah in the amount of $129,462.  The Landfill budgeted $150,000 

to purchase a new semi-truck in 2025 to replace older equipment. This leaves $20,538 to remove roll-off 

equipment from older equipment and reinstall onto new truck. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Our latest semi-truck is a 2010 Kenworth T800 Tractor, which is in working condition.  We have 

another older semi-truck, a 2001 Volvo DP Tractor, which is not highway worthy and is the truck we are 

replacing. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 


